
Market Notice 
 

February 13, 2004 
 

Preparatory Rerun Update 
 
 

ISO SC Settlements Contacts: 
 
The ISO internal verification process has identified issues with the rerun 
production that has delayed rerun statement publishing this week as noted 
in earlier market notices.  The ISO will not publish additional statements or 
CDs until the issues are resolved to our satisfaction.  We will notify you 
early next week regarding restart of statement publishing.    
 
For any questions, please contact your Account Manager. 
 

Client Relations Communications.0725 
CRCommunications@caiso.com 

 


